
Wayne Township Residents— 

we want to hear from you! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

What: Public Open House to take input and hear comments 
on proposed changes to the Wayne Township Zoning 
Code 
Proposed Code can be found at 
http://www.waynezoningupdate.com/ 

Where: Wayne Township Administration Building 
6050 N. Clarksville Rd., Waynesville 

When: December 14th from 6:30 – 8:00 pm 

Questions? Contact Erin Hartsock at (513) 897-3040 x 2 or 
erinhartsock@waynetownship.us 
 


